
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Registration begins at 7:30 am 
Continental Breakfast 

 
9:00 am Shotgun Start 

Lunch included immediately following 
with raffle prizes & 50/50 

 
Checks Payable: St. Stan's School 

 
REGISTRATION OPTIONS 

1. Drop off to church or school office 
2. Place in collection basket 
3. CheddarUp Online registration 
4. Mail to: 

St. Stan’s School 
221 MacArthur Avenue 

Sayreville, NJ 08872 
Attention: Golf Outing  

 
Questions or Info: 

sskgolf@sskschool.org 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 Hole Sponsor $100 

   

 Breakfast Sponsor $500 

 Signage displayed at breakfast 
  

 Luncheon Sponsor  $3,000 

Signage displayed at lunch & free foursome 
 
 

BUSINESS INFO 

Name   

Address   

City   

State & Zip    

Email   

Attendees must complete and submit the 
registration page or register online by the 

dates listed: 
sskgolf.cheddarup.com 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Foursome  
  

 Pre-April 4th  $540 

   

 April 4th – April 24th  $600 

   
Single Golfer  
  

 Pre-April 4th  $135 

   

 April 4th – April 24th  $150 

   
Non-Participant (Lunch Only) 
 

  $50 

   

Price includes Green fees, cart, 
continental breakfast, raffle door prize 

 ticket and lunch 

 

First come… First Serve !!! 

 

Reserve early to ensure your spot. 

 

All monies due prior to the event – no 

money will be accepted “day of” at 

registration. 

PARTICIPANT 

LEVELS 

SPONSORSHIPS SCHEDULE  

OF 

EVENTS  

mailto:sskgolf@sskschool.org
http://sskgolf.cheddarup.com/


 

 

REGISTRATION FORM 
PLAYER 1 

  

Name 
  

Address 
  

City 
  

State & Zip  
  

Email 
  

 
  

PLAYER 2 
  

Name 
  

Address 
  

City 
  

State & Zip  
  

Email 
  

 
  

PLAYER 3 
  

Name 
  

Address 
  

City 
  

State & Zip  
  

Email 
  

 
  

PLAYER 4 
  

Name 
  

Address 
  

City 
  

State & Zip  
  

Email 
  

 

 
 

GOLF OUTING 
Monday, May 8, 2023 

 

 
Pebble Creek Golf Club 

224 Route 537 
Colts Neck, NJ 07722 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As a small Catholic grammar school in 

Sayreville, the inherent limited finances 

make relying on donations and 

fundraisers paramount.  The support of 

our community gives us the ability to 

undertake several improvements to our 

buildings and grounds.   

 

This specific event is slated to help us 

raise money towards our front sidewalk 

replacement project.  While we would 

love to recognize everyone here, such a 

task would be impossible so we will 

simply say 

THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 

 

 

Thank you!!! 


